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Comments: As an Alaska state resident since 2001, I am truly upset about this proposed restriction. More and

more of our rights and reasons to live here in the biggest and most remote state in the country are diminishing.

This proposal, if granted, is just another reason added to the list of  negative reasons to leave Alaska and find

somewhere where the people are not restricted of their freedom. 

Please listen to Alaskans who live here and not to people who will probably never set foot in the areas proposed

for closure to recreational use. Alaskans and visitors alike enjoy a ride, hike, gallop or flight (paraglide or speed

wing) in these beautiful areas. Please don't take that away from the residents and their friends and families who

visit. 


